



11 Patrick Street, Kl Kilkenny, Ireland.

Telephone 056 7784742 Fax 056 7762741

St. Dympna's Hospital, Athy Road, Carlow, Ireland.

Telephone 059 9136574 Fax 059 9136508

19/12/2014

Environmental Protection Agency Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Co. Wexford.

Reg No: W0025-04

Re: Proposed Development: Licence review, details of which are set out below:

11.1 The recovery or disposal of waste in a facility, within the meaning of the Waste Management Act 1996, which facility is connected or associated with another activity specified in this schedule in respect of which a licence or revised licence under Part IV is in force or in respect of which a licence under said part will be required. The recovery of waste at the civic amenity facility on site.

11.5 Landfills within the meaning of section 5 (amended by Regulation 11(1) of the Waste Management (Certification of Historic Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity) Regulations 2008

Dear Sir/ Madam.

If you have any further queries, the initial contact is Mr. Richard McGrath, Principal Environmental Health Officer who will refer your query to the appropriate person.

The following HSE departments were made aware of the consultation request for the proposed development on (insert date provided by national office).

- ISA Manager Anna Marie Lanigan
- HSE -Emergency Planning
- HSE Estates
- HSE Health Protection

The Environmental Health Department was involved at the scoping stage of the EIS which accompanies this application.

A submission on the subsequent EIS which accompanied an application for planning permission for continued operation of land filling activities and an increase in waste acceptance at the facility was made in 2012.



This department has no further comments to make regarding this licence review.

All correspondence or any queries with regard to this report including acknowledgement of this report should be forwarded to Richard McGrath, Principal Environmental Health Officer, St Canices Hospital, Lacken, Kilkenny.

Yours Sincerely

Principal Environmental Health Officer

Consent of copyright owner required for any other use.